
HEADTEACHER'S MESSAGE
Dear Parents/Carers,

It was lovely to see so may of our children and families at our
bedtime story session last week. It is fantastic to be able to
come together to support our children. We have a number of
important parent/carer information sessions planned over
the next few weeks. Please look at the reverse of this
newsletter for key dates and information about these
sessions.

Best wishes,

Mrs Lisa Dodd  

Headteacher
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VACANCIES

Learning Mentors x 2

Family support worker x 1

Teachers x 3

  In order to add further capacity to our school staff

team, we are currently recruiting for the following

positions:

Please visit: https://atlp.org.uk/vacancies/ for

further information.

USEFUL CONTACTS
Childline: 0800 1111

NHS: 111
Samaritans: 116123

Victim support: 0808 1689111
Anxiety UK: 03444775774

MIND (Mental Health Charity): 0300 1233393
Drinkaware: 0300 1231110

Erdington Foodbank: 07474683





CONTACT US

Please be aware that all communication with
parents will be sent out via Marvellous Me.
Where possible, letters will also be added to the
school website and updates will be added to
Twitter. 

It is important that  parents access and check
Marvellous Me so that you don't miss out on
important communication. Please see us at
school if you need help to access Marvellous Me.






REMINDER:
SCHOOL

COMMUNICATION

Website:
www.osborne-pri.bham.sch.uk

Email:
enquiry@osborne-pri.bham.sch.uk

Telephone:
0121 4643346

Twitter:
@OsbornePriSch








DRIVING & PARKING 

 OUTSIDE SCHOOL

Do not block pathways as this is forcing people

(including children) to have to walk in the road.

Do not park or stop on the zig-zags or double yellow

lines outside school.

Do not stop in the middle of the road to let children out

of the car.

Unfortunately, since we have returned to school, we have

witnessed some very unsafe road use from parents/carers

and children. I am concerned that this is going to lead to

someone getting seriously hurt.

REMINDERS:

The police have been notified and will be making spot

checks in the area.




